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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
May 7, 1973

*1  Mr. R. Grann Lloyd
Chairman
Division of Studies in Economics and Business
University of North Florida
St. Jonns Bluff Road, South
P. O. Box 17074
Jacksonville, Florida 32216

Dear Mr. Lloyd:
Because of the priority this office has to give requests from State Agencies and public officials, I have been unable to answer
your request until this time. I hope that it is in time to be of some use to you. In regard to your question concerning State supported
institutions accepting graduates from a South Carolina high school, there is no statutory requirement that State institutions of
higher learning must accept any graduate from a South Carolina high school. As for the teaching of the black experience in the
public schools, there is no such statutory requirement that such a subject be offered in the public schools.

In answer to your next question, South Carolina does have statutory requirements for school bus transportation. Enclosed is
South Carolina Code of Laws, Sections 21-791-21-839.9 and the later amendments to this Act. In answer to your last question,
South Carolina also has statutory provisions for free textbooks, which are also enclosed.

Again, I hope that this information reaches you in time to be of some assistance.
 Sincerely,

Hardwick Stuart, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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